Mr J Howard
Marshalls Mono Ltd
Meadow Lane
STIVES

Cambs PE27 4L.G

Our Ref: DOS/AJM/EPA
10 October 2002

Dear Mr Howard

Environmental Protection Act 1990 - Part 1

Authorisation 2/93 (Bulk Cement)
Compliance Inspection

| confirm my visit on 4 October 2002 at which time a routine compliance inspection was
undertaken with respect to the above authorisation. At the time of visit | was satisfied that the
operations on site were compliant with the conditions contained within the Authorisation.

) will be writing to you shortly regarding the change of process and authorisation.

If you have any questions regarding the authorisation, please do not hesitate to contact me on

the number below.

Yours sincerely

—_
/

Aarorgd Morley
Environmental Protection Officer
Environmental Health Services Dlvision

=: 01480 388360
Fax: 01480 388361
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